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Marine Safety Act 2010 
Section 208(2)

NOTICE OF ACTIVITY EXCLUSION ZONE
I, Chris Hardman, as delegate of Parks Victoria under the Marine Safety Act 2010, hereby 

revoke Victoria Government Gazette No. G 6 of Thursday 7 February 2013, page 249, NOTICE OF 
ACTIVITY EXCLUSION ZONE for the Chinese New Year Fireworks Display.

I hereby declare, in accordance with section 208(2) of the Marine Safety Act 2010, Parks 
Victoria (the waterway manager for the Yarra River upstream of the port waters of the Port of 
Melbourne) gives notice that the waters of the Yarra River between the downstream edge of King 
Street Bridge and the upstream edge of Queens Bridge are prohibited to all persons and vessels not 
registered to take part in the Chinese New Year Fireworks Display. The exclusion zone takes effect 
between 9.00 pm and 10.15 pm on Saturday 9 February and 10.15 pm to 11.30 pm on Sunday 10 
February 2013.
Dated 8 February 2013

CHRIS HARDMAN 
As delegate of Parks Victoria
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